October 22, 2021
To all persons concerned:
Keio University Graduate School of Media and Governance

Graduate School of Media and Governance AY 2021 Period II Second-Round Screening (Interview)

In light of the situation regarding COVID-19 (coronavirus disease), the following interviews will be held via Zoom
Meetings for the Period II AY 2021 entrance exam for the Graduate School of Media and Governance.

Details

Date: Saturday, December 4, 2021

Interview time: Information will be sent individually by e-mail around Monday, November 29 (please reply to this e-
mail to indicate that you have received the message herein).
Interview times are subject to change, so please keep your schedule open until 5:00 p.m. on the day of
the interview.

Location: Remote interviews will be conducted at home or in a private room at the university using Zoom
Meetings. Please make sure no one else is in the room during the remote interview.
The URL for accessing the Zoom Meetings on the day of the interview will be sent to each individual
by e-mail around Monday, November 29 (please reply to this e-mail to indicate that you have received
the message herein).

What is Zoom Meetings?

This is a cloud-based conferencing service that enables easy web conferencing on PCs, tablets, and smartphones. The audio
and video are also very clear.

Pre-installation is required for use.

We will be using Zoom Meetings instead of Zoom Rooms for the remote interviews. Be sure to install Zoom Meetings.

What to Prepare
1. Devices capable of video communication (PCs with cameras, tablets, smartphones, etc.)
Please install Zoom Meetings in advance
Microphone
3. Earphones/headphones (Do not use the speakers from PCs, tablets, smartphones, etc.)
Telephone (Be sure to have a telephone to connect to nearby so that you can switch to the telephone line and continue
the interview when video communication is unstable.)
5. Internet environment required for video communication
Examination slip
Please print out the examination slip from the web entry system (https://entry.sfc.keio.ac.jp/gao_admission/).
On the day of the interview, you may be asked to show your examination slip so that it can be seen on the screen.

Please do a preliminary system check (test connection) in advance before the day of the interview. For details of the
preliminary system check (test connection) and precautions for the day will be sent by email sent around Monday,
November 29.

End



